RADNOR TOWNSHIP ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL

MINUTES

A meeting of the Radnor Township Environmental Advisory Council (EAC) was called to order by Matthew Holtman at 7:00 P.M. on Feburary 28, 2018 at the Radnor Township Municipal Building, Executive Offices, 301 Iven Avenue, Wayne, Pennsylvania.

Those present were: Matthew Holtman, Chairperson

Jim Quinn
Colleen Price
Andrew Kalan
Margaret Reinhart
Emily Marx
Sara Pilling

Those not present were: Skip Kunda

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION/AWARENESS

Dr. Robert Traver, a faculty member at Villanova University, gave a presentation on stormwater management. The group agreed to work with the Township to explore holding a public event in the fall to build rain gardens. Members of the Villanova community may be able to contribute.

LIAISON REPORTS

There was no report.

OLD BUSINESS

The group discussed implementation plans for the Ready for 100 resolution.

NEW BUSINESS

None

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, on a motion made and seconded, the meeting of the Environmental Advisory Council was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew Holtman